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Feedback form 

We'd really like to hear from you about the Development Plan Scheme No.15 (DPS No.15) so we 

can improve future versions. If you have a few minutes, please answer the questions below and email the 

form back to us at: wlldp@westlothian.gov.uk 

or send it to: The Development Planning and Environment Manager, Planning, Economic Development and 
Regeneration, Civic Centre, Howden South Road, Livingston EH54 6FF. 

1. Have we made this document easy to understand? [Q] Yes [QJ No

If no, please tell us why 

2. Are there any aspects of the DPS No 15 that we could improve? [QJ Yes

If yes, please tell us which 

aspects and why 

3. Has the DPS No 15 (or indeed the previously approved DPS) encouraged 

you to take part in the future Local Development Plan (LOP) process?

If no, please tell us why r 

[Q] No

[QJ Yes [QJ No




